
From: Alan Griggs   
Sent: November-18-13 7:10 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Proposed 30% increase in Ontario hydro rates 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
Attn:  Ms. Kirsten Walli 
          Board Secretary 
Tel:  1-888-632-6273 (toll free) 
Fax:  416-440-7656 
 
Please stop this increase and hold responsible the ones who waste our tax dollars and 
funds that could have been used to alleviate any shortfalls in funds. Why do we (the 
common man barely making a living) always have to bear the burden of waste and 
mismanagement of our tax dollars? The government is sending a message: we should 
learn to live on less, while they live well, unaffected by their own indifference. Please 
help to slow inflation, stop making the average person poorer. Something is wrong 
when the rich continue to get richer but the average man must forgo savings just to pay 
bills. They tell us we can't have a raise (for over 4 years) yet allow corporations and the 
rich to continue to give themselves raises. Please stop this insanity. Make us proud to 
be Canadian, proud of our system.  
 
Alan Griggs 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


	From: Alan Griggs [mailto:ibfree@live.com]



